YEAR 6 COMMEMORATIVE SHIRTS 2018

All Year 6 students are being given the opportunity to have a commemorative shirt. Gold polo shirts are screen printed with class lists on the back. New gold shirts can be purchased at the Uniform Shop for \$30.00 (both child and adult sizes). New house shirts for house captains can be purchased for \$35.00 (both child and adult sizes).

School rugby shirts can also be screen printed, as above. New rugby shirts can be purchased for \$30.00 (both child and adult sizes). Existing school polo and rugby shirts that are in **REASONABLE** condition can also be printed, i.e. no holes or pulls.

PRINTING COST: \$10.00 per item

\$15.00 'House Captain' printing on house shirt

Each child will confirm the spelling of their name on a class list that is provided to each class teacher. This is the name that will be printed on the shirt. This form and the shirts **MUST BE RETURNED TO THE UNIFORM SHOP BY FRIDAY 23rd FEBRUARY 2018.** It would save us time if you could please write the child's name on the tag of the shirt or label it, to enable easy identification.

If you have any queries please contact the Uniform Shop which is open Monday, Tuesday and Friday 8.15 – 9.00am or email: gracevillessuniform@gmail.com

If you wish to order, please complete the attached **FORM** and return it to the Uniform Shop with **SHIRT/S & RUGBY/S** (if using already owned items) and **PAYMENT** (cash or cheque made payable to GRACEVILLE SS P & C). Credit card details can also be provided on the form and either delivered to the Uniform Store or emailed to the above email address.

ORDERS MUST BE PLACED BY FRIDAY 23rd FEBRUARY 2018.